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Lot 1 and Plan Number TP830561
DP2024-0002

Council has received a Development Plan to be considered under the Development 
Plan Overlay, Clause 43.04 Schedule 7 (DPO7) of the Warrnambool Planning 
Scheme.

Copies of the Development Plan documentation may be viewed during office hours 
at the Warrnambool Civic Centre, 25 Liebig Street Warrnambool, or on Council’s 
website at www.warrnambool.vic.gov.au/advertised-development-plans.

Any comments or submissions on the Development Plan are invited to be received 
prior to 5pm 25 July 2024. Please note the development plan is not a planning 
permit application.

Under the provisions of the Development Plan Overlay, any future planning 
application must be generally in accordance with any endorsed Development Plan 
and will be exempt from notice and review.

The final consideration of the Development Plan and any submission received will be 
made by Council after the exhibition period has closed. 

Development Plan - 28 Aberline Rd, Warrnambool


